
Newsletter #16, NOVEMBER 2020 
 

MHKC class notice 
©29.10.20  Anya J. M. Novak, Club Secretary, mobile: 07724 738242 
www.karateharborough.co.uk - Please sign up to our members’ page 
info@karateharborough.co.uk 
INSTAGRAM find us under market_harborough_karate_club 
FACEBOOK find us under Market Harborough Karate Club. Please like and share our page. 
TWITTER find us under @KarateMarket 

 

 

“The secret of getting ahead is getting started” 

Mark Twain 

Dear Student, we would like to wish you a Happy Halloween. 

 

We are delighted that 9 new students have joined us in the last month. We look forward to 

sharing your martial arts journey with you. 

www.karateharborough.co.uk - Please sign up to our members’ page where you 
can access the latest grading application form as well as a copy of the full club 
handbook and syllabus. We are continually updating this section so please let us 
know if you would like us to add any particular information.  
Find this under tab entitled; ‘MEMBERS ONLY’ 
 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY; Monday 9th and Wednesday 11th November 

CLUB GRADINGS: Grading invitations have been sent out to all those grading this time 

around. We will hold another grading in December and aim to hold 2 to 3 a year. The 

grading takes place during your normal lesson time so please come as usual to your class. 

Thanks for your continued support of Harborough’s oldest Karate Club.  
 
Please let us know if you have any questions. 

Sensei Anya J. M. Novak (3rd Dan) 


